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The proposed regulations include NO provision for granting access to
facilities for Ordained Clergy irrespective of emergency public health
declarations or other "state of emergency".

This is a major deficiency with gave implications under both the
Commonwealth and US Constitutions.

Tom Shelley
PO Box 463
Loganville PA 17342

mailto:padretom@nfdc.net
mailto:RA-DHLTCREGS@pa.gov
mailto:fr.andreas@comcast.net

